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EPDP & IRT 
Update and Priorities

• The RySG welcomed the conclusion of Phase I of the EPDP and continues to actively engage in 
Phase II.

• The RySG continues to work towards a system for responsible data disclosure that balances the 
needs of Contracted Parties and key stakeholders, such as law enforcement.

• EPDP Phase II continues to work on the building blocks of a standardized access model (SSAD) 
including defining groups of users, defining a central or decentralized model, and assigning liability.

• The RySG is also involved in the IRT to develop a Consensus Policy from the EPDP Phase I Final 
Report Recommendations.  

• The IRT has requested an extension from the GNSO to ensure sufficient time for public comment 
and review.  The IRT will meet during ICANN 66. 



DNS Abuse

Recent Statements
• RySG Letter on Security Threats
• GAC Statement

Overview
• Registry Agreement Requirements
• Security Framework: Registry Actions on Security Threats: When is RO Action 

Optimal? 
• Chain of contact for security threats
• Proportional Response 
• Registry Actions 

• Website Content Abuse
• Certain types are covered in Contracted Parties’ AUPs.


